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PLANS LIST – 10 AUGUST 2011 
 

COUNCILLOR REPRESENTATION 
�
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From: David Smith  
Sent: 04 August 2011 19:11 
To: Anthony Foster; Mary Mears 
Subject: RE: BH2011/01399 - Trinity House - Planning Application 
 
Hi Anthony 
Because of other prearranged engagements both Cllr Mary Mears and I are 
unable to attend the planning C’ttee meeting next Wednesday to object to the 
proposed building line and also loss of trees in this planning application. 
 
We both will be attending the site visit next Tuesday (please could you inform us 
the approx. time the planning c’ttee will arrive) 
Regards 
David 
 
Cllr David Smith 
Rottingdean Coastal Ward Councillor 
tel: 01273 291206 
email: david.smith@brighton-hove.gov.uk 
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